
July Meeting Took Place at
Monroe Country Club

Monroe Country Club was in great shape for our July
13th WGCSA monthly meeting. Andy Gruse, Superinten-
dent, hosted fifty-five attendees who enjoyed brunch and a
beautiful day for some exciting golf.

The event was a two-man scramble and six flag events.
Flag event winners were closest to the pin #2 Harold
Spink, closest to the pin #8 Karl Braem, closest to the pin
#12 Clark Rowles, longest putt #14 Chad Johnson, longest
putt #1 Karl Braem and longest drive #14 Bruce
Schweiger. The scramble winners were, first place with a

score of 65, Andy Gruse and Biff Borowitz (hey Andy, next
time tank it), second place with a score of 68 Holly Gillmor
and Chad Johnson, and third place with a score of 70,
Bruce Schweiger and James Krutilla.

Again, thank you to Andy and the staff of Monroe Coun-
try Club for hosting the meeting and having the golf course
in fine condition.

Anyone interested in hosting a monthly meeting in 1999,
please contact Mike Lyons at 920/887-0030. iJJ
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